Minutes of July 29, 2014 CSSMGA Second Quarter Business meeting.

The meeting was called to order.
The CSSMGA financial statement was posted at the meeting with finances being good.

The Club Championship dates will be in mid November. The dates have been since
been set to be November 11th and 18th.

The Christmas party will be December 4th.
Several "Senior" rule clarifications were discussed and voted on and passed.

1. "Lateral hazard drop" will be straight out from the best guess where the ball
ended up. As opposed to the USGA rule of where it crosses the hazard line.

2. If the cart path interferes with your stance or swing, the drop is taken inside the
cart path (no penalty)

3. If unmovable rocks interfere with your stance or swing, you can take a free drop
at the nearest point of relief not closer to the flag. This does not apply to lateral
hazard areas (outside the cart path and weeded areas). You can take relief from
rocks in the waste bunker on hole number five.

With no further business the meeting adjourned.
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